( l 2 I Corporate Services T. 250.360.3127
.J 625 Fisgard Street F: 250.360.3130

Making a difference...together Victoria, BC VW 256 www.crd.bc.ca

February 13, 2020

File: 0220-20
TELUS
Attention: Nancy Narayan
Business Consultant, Strategic Initiatives

Via email: Nancy.Narayan@telus.com

Dear Ms. Narayan:

RE: PROVINCE OF BRITISH COLUMBIA CONNECTING BRITISH COLUMBIA AND
CANADIAN RADIO-TELEVISION AND TELECOMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
BROADBAND FUND GRANTS FOR EXTENDING FIBRE OPTIC NETWORK
CONNECTIVITY — MOTION OF SUPPORT

At the February 12, 2020, Capital Regional District (CRD) Board meeting, the Board of Directors
endorsed the following resolution:

That the Capital Regional District provide a letter of support for the application by
TELUS to the Province of British Columbia Network BC Connecting British
Columbia program and to the Canadian Radio-television and Telecommunications
Commission Broadband Fund for a funding contribution towards the transport and
last mile project for Jordan River - Port Renfrew.

Should you require further information or have any questions, please contact me at 250-360-3127
or by email at egorman@crd.bc.ca.

Yours truly,

milie Gorman, MPA
Deputy Corporate Officer
Manager, Legislative Services

cc: Director Hicks, CRD Electoral Area Director for Juan de Fuca
Robert Lapham, Chief Administrative Officer, CRD
April Roper, Band Manager, Pacheedaht First Nation
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